
From: NANCY JOHNSON
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Plan 1 COLA
Date: Thursday, November 10, 2022 1:54:17 PM

CAUTION:External email.

Please consider the WSSRA’s request for funding the Plan 1 COLA at at least 7%. I retired in 1999 After having
worked in WA starting in 1963. At that time my cola was based on a salary base times the years of service. There
have been many changes over the years when the Cola was eliminated and recently a small flat percentage increase.
As Plan 1 retirees age, it is important to maintain a quality of life in our later years. Thank you for your work on this
issue.

Sent from my iPad
Nancy L. Johnson
nancy1935@icloud.com
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
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